
From: Lowder, Joe <JLowder@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/30/2012 12:01:16 PM
Subject: Fw: Gov.'s Office and S.1125

Katherine - just getting this. We are more than willing to work this with Danny. I get the

From: Ganjehsani, Warren
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 11:11 AM
To: Lowder, Joe; McFarland, Derrick
Subject: Gov.'s Office and S.1125

I had a productive conversation with Swati Patel this morning and she has a good understanding of the issues 
involved. I suggested she speak with Patrick Dennis about the House's proposed changes to the 
disqualification statute (41-35-120), as their version makes discharge for misconduct and illegal drug use a flat 
20-week disqualification while leaving the discretionary 5-20 week “discharge for cause” section alone.

I indicated to her that the House's changes may accomplish much of what Sen. Bright desires, and Swati is
going to call Danny Varat to inquire further in that regard. She will get back to me later this afternoon and I
will advise accordingly at that time.

Warren V. Ganjehsani
Asst. General Counsel
S.C. Dept. of Employment & Workforce
P.O. Box 8597
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 737-0395
wganjehsani@dew.sc.gov
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